From:

ManstonAirport@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Subject:

Night flights My reference 20013494

Date: 27 June 2019 23:07:58

Dear Sirs/Madam

I am a concerned Ramsgate resident. I live in a Georgian House in a Conservation Area just off the sea front and in the proposed flight path and have lived here since 1982. I am opposed to any night flights, scheduled or chartered. That means that RSP do not need to have any QC written into the DCO. If RSP really do not want night flights (as they say they don't) then a QC is not necessary at all. Any emergency or humanitarian flights are not included in a QC count so these, if they are ever needed, would be course be acceptable night flights.

Sue Shove

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com